
 

 

 

My name is Debra Richards and I am currently a Director at Netflix covering studio and 

production affairs for APAC and public policy for Australia and New Zealand. With over 35 

years in the media and screen industry as regulator, advocate, industry partner and 

practitioner I feel I can make a valuable contribution to the work of the AVIA Board and the 

organisation. I have been involved with AVIA and its predecessor for a number of years and 

consider this an opportunity to contribute beyond my regular participation, if accepted. 
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